
WILLIAM JEFFERSON CLINTON 

June 17, 2005 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
North Building, 10th Floor 
601 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20004 

Dear Bob: 

Thank you for passing along the letter from 
Ray Bachman and Kimberly Sacket - - I'll be 
sure to have a member of my staff review the 
request. 

All the best to you. 

Sincerely, 
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